From: Gillian Triggs [mailto:Gillian.Triggs@humanrights.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2016 2:05 PM

To: judywilyman

Subject: RE: Newsletter 106: Public Interest Science in Industry-Sponsored Universities

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Ms Wilyman,

I refer to your emails to the Commission, over the last few years, about vaccination and vaccination policy. I note, in particular, that Commissioner Wilson personally responded to you on this issue.

It does not appear that the Commission can provide you with the assistance you are seeking. In these circumstances, further communication with you would not serve a useful purpose.

Regards,

Professor Gillian Triggs President Australian Human Rights Commission

Level 3, 175 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 5218, Sydney NSW 2001